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when the earth was unraveling? from the poem "hieroglyphic stairway" read on the
floor of Congress during climate change hearings
Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme 2011-06-28 The basis for the Emmywinning film.“A wonderful, highly readable account of the history of the universe
from the Big Bang through the present moment.”—Thomas Lovejoy, University
Professor in Environmental Science and Policy, George Mason University Through the
astonishing combined achievements of natural scientists worldwide, we now have a
detailed account of how galaxies and stars, planets and living organisms, human
beings and human consciousness came to be. And yet . . . we thirst for answers to
questions that have haunted humanity from the very beginning. What is our place in
the 14-billion-year history of the universe? What roles do we play in Earth’s
history? How do we connect with the intricate web of life on Earth? In Journey of
the Universe, Brian Thomas Swimme and Mary Evelyn Tucker tell the epic story of
the universe from an inspired new perspective, weaving the findings of modern
science together with enduring wisdom found in the humanistic traditions of the
West, China, India, and indigenous peoples. The authors explore cosmic evolution
as a profoundly wondrous process based on creativity, connection, and
interdependence, and they envision an unprecedented opportunity for the world’s
people to address the daunting ecological and social challenges of our times.
Journey of the Universe transforms how we understand our origins and envision our
future. Though a little book, it tells a big story one that inspires hope for a
way in which Earth and its human civilizations could flourish together. “What’s
most striking about Swimme and Tucker’s work is a simple but beautiful assumption:
a cosmological orientation opens the human mind to wonder, gratitude, humility,
and creativity.”—Orion
The Archetypal Cosmos Keiron Le Grice 2011-06-09 The modern world is passing
through a time of critical change on many levels: cultural, political, ecological
and spiritual. We are witnessing the decline and dissolution of the old order, the
tumult and uncertainty of a new birth. Against this background, there is an urgent
need for a coherent framework of meaning to lead us beyond the growing
fragmentation of culture, belief and personal identity. Keiron Le Grice argues
that the developing insights of a new cosmology could provide this framework,
helping us to discover an underlying order shaping our life experiences. In a
compelling synthesis of the ideas of seminal thinkers from depth psychology and
the new paradigm sciences, Le Grice positions the new discipline of archetypal
astrology at the centre of an emerging world view that reunifies psyche and
cosmos, spirituality and science, mythology and metaphysi, and enables us to see

The Great Work Thomas Berry 1999 A cultural historian synthesizes his own work in
the areas of religious history and cultural studies to argue for creating a new
path for ecological and cultural survival. 15,000 first printing.
Mapping the Heavens Priyamvada Natarajan 2016-04-28 A theoretical astrophysicist
explores the ideas that transformed our knowledge of the universe over the past
century. The cosmos, once understood as a stagnant place, filled with the
ordinary, is now a universe that is expanding at an accelerating pace, propelled
by dark energy and structured by dark matter. Priyamvada Natarajan, our guide to
these ideas, is someone at the forefront of the research—an astrophysicist who
literally creates maps of invisible matter in the universe. She not only explains
for a wide audience the science behind these essential ideas but also provides an
understanding of how radical scientific theories gain acceptance. The formation
and growth of black holes, dark matter halos, the accelerating expansion of the
universe, the echo of the big bang, the discovery of exoplanets, and the
possibility of other universes—these are some of the puzzling cosmological topics
of the early twenty-first century. Natarajan discusses why the acceptance of new
ideas about the universe and our place in it has never been linear and always
contested even within the scientific community. And she affirms that, shifting and
incomplete as science always must be, it offers the best path we have toward
making sense of our wondrous, mysterious universe. “Part history, part science,
all illuminating. If you want to understand the greatest ideas that shaped our
current cosmic cartography, read this book.”—Adam G. Riess, Nobel Laureate in
Physics, 2011 “A highly readable, insider’s view of recent discoveries in
astronomy with unusual attention to the instruments used and the human drama of
the scientists.”—Alan Lightman, author of The Accidental Universe and Einstein's
Dream
Love Letter to the Milky Way Drew Dellinger 2011 A small book of very big poems.
Drew Dellinger's poetry reaches out to the far ends of the Milky Way and to the
inner depths of the soul. His poetry and performances have captivated thousands
across six continents. He is, in the words of Cornell West, "one of the most
creative, courageous and prophetic poets of his generation." This power of his
poetry is tied to his passion for ecological survival and social justice
movements. The Rev. Osagyefo Sekou calls Dellinger "the poet laureate of the
global justice democracy movement." it's 3:23 in the morning and I'm awake because
my great great grandchildren won't let me sleep my great great grandchildren ask
me in my dreams what did you do while the planet was plundered? what did you do
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mythic gods, heroes and themes in a fresh light. He draws especially on the work
of C. G. Jung, Joseph Campbell, Richard Tarnas, Fritjof Capra, David Bohm and
Brian Swimme. Heralding a 'rediscovery of the gods' and the passage into a new
spiritual era, The Archetypal Cosmos presents a new understanding of the role of
myth and archetypal principles in our lives, one that could give a cosmic
perspective and deeper meaning to our personal experiences.
Heroes Scott T. Allison 2011 Using the lens of popular culture, Heroes explores
the ways that our perceptions of heroism and villainy affect the way people behave
in heroic and villainous ways. Allison and Goethals use psychology to explore how
these important concepts shape our lives and our world.
Living Cosmology Tucker, Mary Evelyn 2016-04-13
Thomas Berry Thomas Berry 2014-11-01 Thomas Berry (1914-2009), a Passionist
priest, was a “geologian,” historian of religion, philosopher, and the single most
important Catholic voice on the link between faith, reverence for all life, and
the environmental crisis. Particularly well-known for his work in popularizing the
“universe story” and exploring the religious implications of the new cosmology,
Berry pointed the way to a spirituality attuned to our place in the natural world,
and an ethic of responsibility and care for the earth. This work, timed to mark
the centenary of his birth, will offer the best guide to one of the true prophets
and spiritual masters of our time.
Cosmogenesis Brian Thomas Swimme 2022-11-15 From the host and cocreator of PBS’s
Journey of the Universe, a fresh look at how the rich collision between science
and spirituality has influenced contemporary consciousness The understanding that
the universe has been expanding since its fiery beginning 14 billion years ago and
has developed into stars, galaxies, life, and human consciousness is one of the
most significant in human history. It is taught throughout the world and has
become our common creation story for nearly every culture. In terms of the
universe’s development, we humans are not only economic, religious, or political
beings. At the most fundamental level, we are cosmological beings. Cosmogenesis is
one of the greatest discoveries in human history, and it continues to have a
profound impact on humanity. And yet most science books do not explore the effects
it has had on our individual minds. In Cosmogenesis, Brian Thomas Swimme narrates
the same cosmological events that we agree are fact but offers a feature unlike
all other writings on this topic. He tells the story of the universe while
simultaneously telling the story of the storyteller. Swimme describes how the
impact of this new story deconstructed his mind then reassembled it, offering us a
glimpse into how cosmogenesis has transformed our understanding of both the
universe and the evolution of human consciousness itself.
The Birth of Time John Gribbin 1999-01-01 "Gribbin takes us through the history of
cosmological discoveries, focusing in particular on the seventy years since the
Big Bang model of the origin of the universe. He explains how conflicting views of
the age of the universe and stars converged in the 1990s because scientists
(including Gribbin) were able to use data from the Hubble Space Telescope that
measured distances across the universe."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided
by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
The Unfolding Universe Brian Swimme 2000
Worldly Wonder Mary Evelyn Tucker 2011-04-15 History illustrates the power of
religion to bring about change. Mary Evelyn Tucker describes how world religions
have begun to move from a focus on God-human and human-human relations to
encompass human-earth relations. She argues that, in light of the environmental
crisis, religion should move from isolated orthodoxy to interrelated dialogue and
journey-of-the-universe-brian-swimme

use its authority for liberation rather than oppression.
Hymn of the Universe Pierre Teilhard de Chardin 1969 This book includes Teilhard
de Chardin's great mystical meditation on the cosmic influence of the Eucharist,
"Mass on the World"; three short stories, "Christ in the World of Matter"; an
essay, "The Spiritual Power of Matter"; and "Pensees" on the same themes chosen
from his published and unpublished works. Much can be learnt of the spiritual life
of the scientist priest, and the ideas behind his philosophy, from richness,
faith, spiritually and abundant hope of his mystical 'milieu'. In the language of
poetry, he communicates both his reverence for the material world and his constant
awareness of the spiritual.
The Earth, the City, and the Hidden Narrative of Race Carl Anthony 2017-10-10 This
book by Carl C. Anthony offers a new story about race and place intended to bridge
long-standing racial divides. The long-ignored history of African-American
contributions to American infrastructure and the modern economic system is placed
in the larger context of the birth of the universe and the evolution of humanity
in Africa. The author interweaves personal experiences as an architect/planner,
environmentalist, and black American with urban history, racial justice,
cosmology, and the challenge of healing the environmental and social damage that
threatens the future of humankind. Thoughtful writing about race, urban planning,
and environmental and social equity is sparked by stories of life as an African
American child in post-World War II Philadelphia, a student and civil rights
activist in 1960s Harlem, a traveling student of West African architecture and
culture, and a pioneering environmental justice advocate in Berkeley and New York.
This book will appeal to everyone troubled by racism and searching for solutions,
including individuals exploring their identity and activists eager to democratize
power and advance equitable policies in historically marginalized communities.
This is a rich, insightful encounter with an American urbanist with a uniquely
expansive perspective on human origins, who sets forth what he calls an "inclusive
vision for a shared planetary future."
The Universe Story Brian Swimme 1994-03-11 From the big bang to the present and
into the next millenium, The Universe Story unites science and the humanities in a
dramatic exploration of the unfolding of the universe, humanity's evolving place
in the cosmos, and the boundless possibilities for our future.
A Conservationist Manifesto Scott Russell Sanders 2009 Practical, ecological, and
philosophical grounds for a conservation ethic
The Universe Story Brian Swimme 1994-05 Cosmologist Brian Swimme and cultural
historian Thomas Berry provide a new, science-based cosmology for our times that
provides an epic and poetic explanation of the creation of the universe and our
place in it. A celebration of the unfolding of the cosmos--from the primordial
flaring forth to the ecozoic era.
Thomas Berry Mary Evelyn Tucker 2019-06-04 Thomas Berry (1914–2009) was one of the
twentieth century’s most prescient and profound thinkers. As a cultural historian,
he sought a broader perspective on humanity’s relationship to the earth in order
to respond to the ecological and social challenges of our times. This first
biography of Berry illuminates his remarkable vision and its continuing relevance
for achieving transformative social change and environmental renewal. Berry began
his studies in Western history and religions and then expanded to include Asian
and indigenous religions, which he taught at Fordham University, Barnard College,
and Columbia University. Drawing on his explorations of history, he came to see
the evolutionary process as a story that could help restore the continuity of
humans with the natural world. Berry urged humans to recognize their place on a
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planet with complex ecosystems in a vast, evolving universe. He sought to replace
the modern alienation from nature with a sense of intimacy and responsibility.
Berry called for new forms of ecological education, law, and spirituality, as well
as the creation of resilient agricultural systems, bioregions, and ecocities. At a
time of growing environmental crisis, this biography shows the ongoing
significance of Berry’s conception of human interdependence with the earth as part
of the unfolding journey of the universe.
Stardust John Gribbin 2001-08-01 The Gribbins relate the developments in 20thcentury astronomy that have led to the shattering realization that all life is
made of stardust scattered across the universe in great stellar explosions from
supernovae. The authors eloquently explain how the physical structure of the
universe has produced conditions ideal for life. 22 illustrations.
Evening Thoughts Thomas Berry 2010-07-01 Essays on our spiritual role in the fate
of the planet from “the most provocative figure among the new breed of
eco–theologians” (Newsweek). Among the contemporary voices for the Earth, none
resonates like that of cultural historian Thomas Berry. His teaching and writings
have inspired a generation’s thinking about humankind’s place in the Earth
community and the universe, engendering widespread critical acclaim and a
documentary film on his life and work. This new collection of essays, from various
years and occasions, expands and deepens ideas articulated in his earlier writings
and also breaks new ground. Berry opens our eyes to the full dimensions of the
ecological crisis, framing it as a crisis of spiritual vision. Applying his
formidable erudition in cultural history, science, and comparative religions, he
forges a compelling narrative of creation and communion that reconciles modern
evolutionary thinking and traditional religious insights concerning our integral
role in Earth’s society. While sounding an urgent alarm at our current dilemma,
Berry inspires us to reclaim our role as the consciousness of the universe and
thereby begin to create a true partnership with the Earth community. With Evening
Thoughts, this wise elder has lit another beacon to lead us home. “Thomas Berry is
an exemplar in a tradition that includes a diverse group of spiritually radiant
individuals (Gandhi, the monk Thomas Merton, the Lakota elder Black Elk),
visionaries (Jacques Ellul, Terry Tempest Williams, Rachel Carson), and writers
(Wendell Berry, Gary Snyder, Rebecca Solnit, Loren Eiseley).” —Barry Lopez, author
of Arctic Dreams
PaGaian Cosmology Glenys Livingstone 2005 PaGaian Cosmology brings together a
religious practice of seasonal ritual based in a contemporary scientific sense of
the cosmos and female imagery for the Sacred. The author situates this original
synthesis in her context of being female and white European transplanted to the
Southern Hemisphere. Her sense of alienation from her place, which is personal,
cultural and cosmic, fires a cosmology that re-stories Goddess metaphor of VirginMother-Crone as a pattern of Creativity, which unfolds the cosmos, manifests in
Earth's life, and may be known intimately. PaGaian Cosmology is an ecospirituality
grounded in indigenous Western religious celebration of the Earth-Sun annual
cycle. By linking to story of the unfolding universe this practice can be
deepened, and a sense of the Triple Goddess-central to the cycle and known in
ancient cultures-developed as a dynamic innate to all being. The ritual scripts
and the process of ritual events presented here, may be a journey into selfknowledge through personal, communal and ecological story: the self to be known is
one that is integral with place. PaGaian Cosmology may be used as a resource for
individuals or groups seeking new forms of devotional expression and an Earthbased pathway to wisdom within.
journey-of-the-universe-brian-swimme

The Living Universe Duane Elgin 2009-04-01 By the bestselling author of Voluntary
Simplicity (over 150,000 sold) • Brings together cutting-edge science and ancient
spiritual wisdom to demonstrate that the universe is a living, sentient system and
that we are an integral part of it • Explores the power of this new paradigm to
move humanity toward a sustainable and promising future Science has traditionally
regarded the universe as mostly made up mostly of inert matter and empty space. At
one time this point of view was liberating, part of the Enlightenment-born
rationalism that helped humanity free itself from superstition and fear and
achieve extraordinary intellectual and technological breakthroughs. But this
paradigm has outlived its usefulness. It has led to rampant materialism and
environmental degradation—if the universe is essentially dead and we are alive,
then the inanimate stuff of the universe should be ours to exploit. But we now
know that not only is the view of a dead universe destructive, it is also
inaccurate and misleading. In The Living Universe, Duane Elgin brings together
evidence from cosmology, biology, physics, and even his participation in NASAsponsored psychic experiments to show that the universe is permeated by a living
field and that we are always in communion with that field of aliveness whether we
are conscious of it or not. This is a world-view that, as Elgin explains, is
shared by virtually every spiritual tradition, and the implications of it are vast
and deep. In a living system, each part is integral to the whole, so each of us is
intimately connected to the entire universe. Elgin eloquently demonstrates how our
identity manifests itself on a whole series of levels, from subatomic to galactic.
We are, he writes, “far more than biological beings—we are beings of cosmic
connection and participation.” To confront our ongoing planetary crisis of
dwindling resources and escalating conflict, we need to move past an ideology of
separation, competition, and exploitation. Duane Elgin asks us to see humanity
sharing in the same field of aliveness, to discover how to live sustainably and
harmoniously within the living universe.
Ecology and Religion John Grim 2014-01-02 From the Psalms in the Bible to the
sacred rivers in Hinduism, the natural world has been integral to the world’s
religions. John Grim and Mary Evelyn Tucker contend that today’s growing
environmental challenges make the relationship ever more vital. This primer
explores the history of religious traditions and the environment, illustrating how
religious teachings and practices both promoted and at times subverted
sustainability. Subsequent chapters examine the emergence of religious ecology, as
views of nature changed in religious traditions and the ecological sciences. Yet
the authors argue that religion and ecology are not the province of institutions
or disciplines alone. They describe four fundamental aspects of religious life:
orienting, grounding, nurturing, and transforming. Readers then see how these
phenomena are experienced in a Native American religion, Orthodox Christianity,
Confucianism, and Hinduism. Ultimately, Grim and Tucker argue that the engagement
of religious communities is necessary if humanity is to sustain itself and the
planet. Students of environmental ethics, theology and ecology, world religions,
and environmental studies will receive a solid grounding in the burgeoning field
of religious ecology.
Thomas Berry Tucker, Mary Evelyn 2016-01-12 Thomas Berry (1914-2009), was a
priest, a'geologian,'and a historian of religions. He was an early and significant
voice awakening religious sensibilities to the environmental crisis. He is
particularly well-known for articulating a'universe story'that explores the worldchanging implications of contemporary science. Berry pointed the way to an
ecological spirituality attuned to our place in nature and giving rise to an ethic
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of responsibility and care for the Earth.
The Dream of the Earth Thomas Berry 2015-06-09 This landmark work, first published
by Sierra Club Books in 1988, has established itself as a foundational volume in
the ecological canon. In it, noted cultural historian Thomas Berry provides
nothing less than a new intellectual–ethical framework for the human community by
positing planetary well–being as the measure of all human activity. Drawing on the
wisdom of Western philosophy, Asian thought, and Native American traditions, as
well as contemporary physics and evolutionary biology, Berry offers a new
perspective that recasts our understanding of science, technology, politics,
religion, ecology, and education. He shows us why it is important for us to
respond to the Earth's need for planetary renewal, and what we must do to break
free of the "technological trance" that drives a misguided dream of progress. Only
then, he suggests, can we foster mutually enhancing human–Earth relationships that
can heal our traumatized global biosystem.
So That's a Wrap David Kennard 2020-11-04 How do you create award-winning
documentaries that stand the test of time? And have a whole lot of fun doing it?
David Kennard has been producing, directing and writing non-fiction shows for PBS,
the BBC, Discovery Channel, international television and theatrical distribution
for 50 years. During that time, he has helped to create more than 120 films and
full-length TV programs, 35 studio shows and many shorter videos. His credits
include "Cosmos" with Carl Sagan, "Connections" with James Burke, "2001: HAL's
Legacy" with Arthur C. Clarke, "The Promise of Play" with Jane Goodall, "Children
of the Way" with David Attenborough, "Journey of the Universe" with Brian Swimme,
"We The People" with Peter Jennings, "Keeping Score" with Michael Tilson Thomas
and "Wine for the Confused" with John Cleese. His awards include Regional,
National and International Emmys, the Dupont Columbia, American Historical
Association, International Science Film Festival, Rhode Island Film Festival,
ASCAP, BAFTA and Peabody Awards.Part memoir, part story, part introduction to some
amazing and famous people, part discussion of the documentary art, this book aims
to be both informative and entertaining.
Meditations with Thomas Berry Thomas Berry 2021-08-10 A collection of profound and
inspiring quotations from one of the most important voices of our times: the late
Thomas Berry, author, geologian, cultural historian and lover of the Earth. It
includes several quotations from work that Berry co-authored with cosmologist
Brian Swimme. All the quotations were selected and arranged by June Raymond
especially for GreenSpirit publication. Along with her introduction, June has
included her suggestions on how the book may be used as a tool for meditation.
This small but immensely rich in content book demands a permanent place on every
eco-spiritual reader's bookshelf. It was first published by GreenSpirit Books and
later made available with design changes in the GreenSpirit Book Series, which is
a low-cost printed and eBook series on Gaia-centred spirituality. June Raymond,
who is a sister of Notre Dame, read English at Oxford and served as a longstanding member of the GreenSpirit Council. She lives in the north of England.
Experiments in Buddhist-Christian Encounter Peter Feldmeier 2019 Peter Feldmeier
explores connections and divergences between Buddhist and Christian spirituality
by utilizing Christian figures like Meister Eckhart and St. John of the Cross to
reflect upon Buddhist positions and teachings like Buddha-Nature and the Zen
Oxherding Pictures. Emphaizing the spirituality of both faiths, he suggests how
dialogue might change one's way of thinking about one's own faith, rather than
simply revealing alignments between the two.
A Walk Through Time Sidney Liebes 1998-10-06 A history of the universe explains
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such phenomena as the Big Bang, the arrival of water on Earth, and man's evolution
The Universe Verse James Lu Dunbar 2014-09-01 This rhyming comic book explains the
scientific concepts surrounding the origin of the universe, life on Earth and the
human race, from the Big Bang to the scientific method.
Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme 2012-06-30
The Origins of Everything in 100 Pages (More Or Less) David Bercovici 2017-11-14
Covering 13.8 billion years in some 100 pages, a calculatedly concise, wryly
intelligent history of everything, from the Big Bang to the advent of human
civilization With wonder, wit, and flair--and in record time and space-geophysicist David Bercovici explains how everything came to be everywhere, from
the creation of stars and galaxies to the formation of Earth's atmosphere and
oceans, to the origin of life and human civilization. Bercovici marries humor and
legitimate scientific intrigue, rocketing readers across nearly fourteen billion
years and making connections between the essential theories that give us our
current understanding of topics as varied as particle physics, plate tectonics,
and photosynthesis. Bercovici's unique literary endeavor is a treasure trove of
real, compelling science and fascinating history, providing both science lovers
and complete neophytes with an unforgettable introduction to the fields of
cosmology, geology, climate science, human evolution, and more.
The Sacred Universe Thomas Berry 2009 A leading scholar, cultural historian, and
Catholic priest who spent more than fifty years writing about our engagement with
the Earth, Thomas Berry possessed prophetic insight into the rampant destruction
of ecosystems and the extinction of species. In this book he makes a persuasive
case for an interreligious dialogue that can better confront the environmental
problems of the twenty-first century. These erudite and keenly sympathetic essays
represent Berry's best work, covering such issues as human beings' modern
alienation from nature and the possibilities of future, regenerative forms of
religious experience. Asking that we create a new story of the universe and the
emergence of the Earth within it, Berry resituates the human spirit within a
sacred totality.
Teaching Big History Richard B. Simon 2014-12-23 Big History is a new field on a
grand scale: it tells the story of the universe over time through a diverse range
of disciplines that spans cosmology, physics, chemistry, astronomy, geology,
evolutionary biology, anthropology, and archaeology, thereby reconciling
traditional human history with environmental geography and natural history.
Weaving the myriad threads of evidence-based human knowledge into a master
narrative that stretches from the beginning of the universe to the present, the
Big History framework helps students make sense of their studies in all
disciplines by illuminating the structures that underlie the universe and the
connections among them. Teaching Big History is a powerful analytic and
pedagogical resource, and serves as a comprehensive guide for teaching Big
History, as well for sharing ideas about the subject and planning a curriculum
around it. Readers are also given helpful advice about the administrative and
organizational challenges of instituting a general education program constructed
around Big History. The book includes teaching materials, examples, and detailed
sample exercises. This book is also an engaging first-hand account of how a group
of professors built an entire Big History general education curriculum for firstyear students, demonstrating how this thoughtful integration of disciplines
exemplifies liberal education at its best and illustrating how teaching and
learning this incredible story can be transformative for professors and students
alike.
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Field of Compassion Judy Cannato 2010-03-01 The best-selling author of Radical
Amazement articulates a transforming vision of spirituality that examines the
intricate connectedness of the physical and spiritual worlds, a phenomenon she
calls the "field of compassion." In the tradition of Teilhard de Chardin and
Thomas Berry, Judy Cannato invites spiritual seekers to embrace the way in which
an understanding of religion and the spiritual path is informed and illumined by
cutting-edge science. Cannato's newest book is a must-read for those interested in
how the new cosmology and the Christian story can be understood in harmony with
one another. She shows how modern scientific discoveries demonstrate that at the
most fundamental of levels all life is connected and that humankind participates
in the unfolding of the universe. This book's compelling and radical call to
transformation will inspire readers to choose collaboration and peace over
competition and conflict.
Mammals Who Morph Jennifer Morgan 2006 Examines mammals morphed into lots of new
earthlings.
The Christian Future and the Fate of Earth Thomas Berry 2011-03-01 This title
collects Berry's signature views on the interconnectedness of both Earth's future
and the Christian future. He ponders why Christians have been late in coming to
the issue of the environment.
Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme 2011-06-28 The authors tell the epic
story of the universe from an inspired new perspective, weaving the findings of
modern science together with enduring wisdom found in the humanistic traditions of
the West, China, India, and indigenous peoples. This book is part of a larger
project that includes a documentary film, educational DVD series, and Web site.
The New Universe and the Human Future Nancy Ellen Abrams 2011-04-19 A cultural
philosopher and an astrophysicist attempt to decipher how we fit into the
universe, and the impact our placement has on us. After a four-century rupture
between science and the questions of value and meaning, this groundbreaking book
presents an explosive and potentially life-altering idea: if the world could agree
on a shared creation story based on modern cosmology and biology—a story that has
just become available—it would redefine our relationship with Planet Earth and
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benefit all of humanity, now and into the distant future. Written in eloquent,
accessible prose and illustrated in magnificent color throughout, including images
from innovative simulations of the evolving universe, this book brings the new
scientific picture of the universe to life. It interprets what our human place in
the cosmos may mean for us and our descendants. It offers unique insights into the
potential use of this newfound knowledge to find solutions to seemingly
intractable global problems such as climate change and unsustainable growth. And
it explains why we need to “think cosmically, act globally” if we're going to have
a long-term, prosperous future on Earth. “Should be read by anyone, not just
scientists, who worry about the human condition.”—Deepak Chopra, The Huffington
Post “A prophetic book. Its message ranks right up there with those of Isaiah,
Jeremiah, Ezekiel, and Joel. Like the prophets, it is at times poetic, demanding,
grounded, soaring, empowering, and always awe-inspiring.”—Matthew Fox, Tikkun “The
ideas and images are fascinating and certainly contribute to a sense of the
profound stakes involved in what we’re doing to the planet and ourselves.”—William
Kowinski, North Coast Journal
Cosmic Conversations Stephan Martin 2009-09-22 Have you ever looked up at the
night sky and wondered "What is the universe?" In this lively and engaging
collection of interviews, astronomer Stephan Martin talks with some of today's
most innovative and cutting-edge thinkers on the nature of the universe and our
relationship to it. Scientists, mystics, indigenous elders, and cultural creatives
all share their unique voices on the nature of reality, the interplay of science
and religion, the future of humanity, and the role of each person in a mysterious
and evolving universe. Filled with rich insight, dynamic discussion, and
penetrating wisdom, Cosmic Conversations asks the fundamental questions about the
universe many of us have wondered about, yet few have explored in-depth, questions
such as: Do time, space, and matter really exist? Can the universe be inside us,
outside us, or both? Is the universe alive, conscious, and intelligent? Where are
we in the cosmic evolutionary picture? A compelling journey from the farthest
reaches of outer space to the innermost realms of the human heart, Cosmic
Conversations will change the way you look at the universe (and yourself) forever.
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